
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
SECOND REGULAR SESSION OF THE COMMISSION FOR THE 

CONSERVATION AND MANAGEMENT OF HIGHLY MIGRATORY FISH 
STOCKS IN THE WESTERN AND CENTRAL PACIFIC OCEAN 

 
WCPFC2-2005/01 

12th September 2005 
 
 

It is with pleasure that we notify the second regular session of the Commission for the 
Conservation and Management of Highly Migratory Fish Stocks in the Western and 
Central Pacific Ocean (WCPFC-2) in accordance with the Commission Rules of 
Procedure, Rule 1 Paragraph 2. 
 
The WCPFC2 meeting will occur in Pohnpei, Federated States of Micronesia from 
Monday 12 December through Friday 16 December. The venue of the meeting will be the 
Federated States of Micronesia – China Friendship Centre Gymnasium at the College of 
Micronesia Campus, Palikir, Pohnpei State.   
 
The following documents have been circulated in association with this notice of meeting: 
 

• the provisional agenda for the meeting (WCPFC2-2005/02);  
• an indicative schedule for the meeting (WCPFC2-2005/03); 
• meeting arrangements and registration form (WCPFC2-2005/04); and 
• provisional annotated agenda (WCPFC2-2005/05) 

 
These documents will also shortly be available at www.wcpfc.org on the Commission 
page. 
 
In accordance with Rule 6 and 36 of the Rules of Procedure for the Commission 
Members, Co-operating Non Members, Observers and others desiring to participate are 
respectfully requested to advise the Secretariat of contact details for official contacts, 
designated representatives, alternate representatives and advisers at the earliest 
opportunity.  
 
Additional details will be provided in due course.  Any queries concerning the second 
session of the WCPFC2 should be directed to the Chair of the Commission, Mr Glenn 
Hurry (glenn.hurry@daff.gov.au) and the Executive Director, Mr Andrew Wright 
(wcpfc@mail.fm). 


